
 

We have contracted with our trusted partner Publishing Concepts, Inc. 

to help collect stories from as many members as possible and produce 

the 2024 Department of New York VFW Oral History Project. 

PCI will be contacting you beginning the 3rd 

week of October via postcard, asking you to 

participate and update your contact information. 

They do not sell or share your information. 

 

This campaign will compile a unique Oral 

History archive, uniting New York VFW members across generations, 

professions, geography, and life experiences. By sharing your 

memories, you’ll ensure that the rich history of New York VFW will be 

preserved for generations to come. 

Thanks for your participation! 

If you have any questions concerning this project, contact the State Adjutant at 

Adjutantdny@vfwny.com / 518-463-7427 


